
 

 

 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 

June 23, 2005 
 
Mr. Alexander Cristofaro  (MC-1804A) 
Small Business Advocacy Chair 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, DC  20460 
 
 

Subject: SBAR Panel for Mobile Source Air Toxics –Control of 
Hazardous Air Pollutants from Mobile Sources 

 
Dear Mr. Cristofaro: 
 

I received your letter regarding the Small Business Advocacy Review Panel 

(Panel) for the proposed Clean Air Act rule entitled Mobile Source Air Toxics (MSAT) – 

Control of Hazardous Air Pollutants from Mobile Sources.  The formal notification of the 

Panel was received by the Office of Advocacy on June 3, 2005.   

 

Advocacy concurs with the preliminary list of Small Entity Representatives 

(SERs) that EPA has proposed for Panel process.  We understand that EPA would like to 

have a pre-Panel meeting with the SERs in the next few weeks and convene the Panel in 

September.  This timeframe should be workable.  We look forward to working with you 

through this process. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

    /s/ _____________________ 
 

Thomas M. Sullivan 
Chief Counsel for Advocacy 
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cc: Arthur Fraas, Chief 
 Natural Resources, Energy & Agriculture Branch 
 Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs, Office of Management and Budget   


